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What is up CNH!
I hope that all of you are adapting well to the new form of distance learning at your school and finding your bal-ance during these unprecedented times. Please remem-ber to continue to put yourself as a priority! Your health is the most important and you cannot be serving others if you do not first serve yourself.
Now, with this new school year, I hope you are all ready to welcome in a new generation of Key Clubbers! This is always the most exhilarating time of the year seeing a new wave of volunteers pouring into the club. I highly en-courage all of you to take advantage of this time and show how much service that Key Club is performing together. 
I know that this is an especially hard time to be recruiting but I believe that you can all do it! I would recommend that all of you figure out how you will be paying your dues as soon as possible since anything can happen this year. Make sure to stay safe when handling money through a virtual format and remember to always have an advisor involved in the dues
pprocess.
Although the times ahead of us are very uncertain, please know that you always have resources available to help you. Feel free to contact me at any time if you ever have any questions! Continue serving CNH and I can’t wait to see you after all of this is over.

gOVERNOR

Daniel Min
District Governor

cnhkc.gov@gmail.com
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What’s Buzzin’ CNH! 
Another month has passed, and it is officially Se

ptember! For 

those who have started school up again, I hop
e you are still 

holding up well and had an excellent start to 
your year! A 

new school year means new opportunities, and
 I hope that 

this year will be a year full of growth for all of yo
u despite our 

current circumstances. 

WWith school being back in session, school wo
rk and other 

responsibilities and obligations will begin to pile
 up quickly. I 

strongly encourage you all to come up with 
an effective 

way to manage your time wisely to save time fo
r your family, 

Key Club, other extracurriculars, and school w
ork. I hope 

you all aren’t too stressed out during this tran
sition period 

back to school and are leaving time for your
self and are 

continuing to do the things that make you the 
happiest!

continuing to do the things that make you the 
happiest!

Key Club has been one of the only organization
s continuing 

to serve while in quarantine. Your resilience an
d motivation 

to serve have been inspirational and motivation
al to Daniel, 

Yena, and I. All of you are the reason that this o
rganization is 

so amazing! While we should put school befo
re Key Club 

always, I hope you all continue to serve and ma
intain active 

participation in your clubs and divisions!

WhileWhile we are on the topic of service, it is my hon
or to update 

you on the service hour progress! As of Augus
t 10th, 2020, 

the Cal-Nev-Ha District has served a total of 100,
840.51 ser-

vice hours. This is approximately 11.20% of our Dist
rict goal of 

900,000 service hours! Although we have quite a
 long way to 

go, I have seen an upwards trend throughout
 the last few 

months, and I am confident we will be able to 
keep up with 

this tthis trend as we move along through the term! 

Thank you to each and every one of you from th
e bottom of 

my heart for everything you do, and as always, 
please don’t 

hesitate to contact me if you ever have any qu
estions, com-

ments, or concerns! I love you, CNH! 
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Grace Yim
District Secretary
cnhkc.sec@gmail.com R

Y



What’s Poppin’ Bees!
I hope you are all staying safe and adjusting to th

e new 

start of a school year! As school begins, please rem
ember 

to continue recruiting new members. This is a critic
al time 

for us to increase in membership and spread the l
ove of 

service to more people! With member recruitment,
 we all 

know it’s also time to pay dues! For club officers, 
please 

be on the lookout for the Dues Manual and chec
k your 

emailsemails regularly for updates. The Dues Manual will in
clude 

a thorough guide on how to navigate the Memb
ership 

Update center (MUC), learn more about where th
e dues 

goes towards, and collect dues during these un
prece-

dented times. I understand it may be difficult to c
ollect 

and process dues when school is online, but plea
se try 

your best and let me know if you also need specific
 help! 

Furthermore, please try to log into the MUC acco
unt as 

soon as possible to ensure you have access before
 using 

it to pay dues. If you have a new advisor or do no
t know 

the login information, please create an account fo
r new 

advisors and contact Member Services for the logi
n infor-

mation. As always, please remember to continue
 fund-

raising and refer to the Fundraising Manual on the 
Cyber

Key if you have any questions or need some new id
eas. A 

GoFundMe page has been set up so that membe
rs can 

donate directly to the Pediatric Trauma Program
. More 

information will be sent out to club treasurers in th
e next 

Treasurers Update email. I will also be happy to he
lp you 

with fundraising or submitting donations, so feel f
ree to 

reach out to me for some tips!
Thank you for reading!

TREASU

Yena Suh
District Treasurer
cnhkc.treas@gmail.com
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Emma ChangInternational Trusteeemma.chang@keyclub.org

E
‘

What’s Buzzin’ CNH! 
My name is Emma Chang and I am thrilled to serve as your 
International Trustee! This year alongside CNH, I will serve Flori-
da and LaMissTenn district (aka your new sister districts, Miss-
FloCal!). 

A little bit about me: I am a senior from Orange County in the 
CNH KIWIN’S District and I love all things blue! When I’m not 
volunteering, you can probably find me baking, binging 
k-dramas, or grabbing boba from my favorite shop. Last year, 
I served as the KIWIN’S District Governor and got a chance to 
see a few things behind the scenes with CNH and I can’t wait 
to learn more this year! 
AsAs a Trustee, I am responsible for overseeing my three sister 
districts and chairing the International Programs and Partners 
Committee! This committee is dedicated to strengthening the 
relationships between our partners and preferred charities, 
grading YOF applications, promoting Key Club Week, and 
much more! This year, we are working especially on evaluat-
ing international partners and creating more issue-focused 
campaignscampaigns with organizations such as UNICEF and Thirst Proj-
ect. Be on the lookout for more opportunities to serve on the 
International level and NEW sistrict activities (on Instagram 
@missflocal), coming soon!
All in all, I am so excited to work with you and your amazing 
executives this year! As someone who has seen CNH in action 
firsthand, I can confidently say that your spirit, strength, and 
dedication to serve will overcome any challenge that comes 
your way. Don’t hesitate to reach out to me at any time via 
our sistrict Instagram @missflocal or at emma.chang@key-
club.org! Keep changing the world and BEE safe!
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CHARITY MILES
D37S | Logan Schmid, Mt. Carmel 

ENDANGERED POSTERS PROJECT
D22M | Jeremy Peros, Maui

At the beginning of August, our D37S started 
our first division-wide Charity Miles competi-
tion, and so far it’s been a great opportunity 
for me. I’m an avid runner, so having the 
chance to raise money for one our preferred 
charities, March of Dimes, and compete 
with my friends in other clubs has been pretty 
fun.fun. For the past few months I’ve been run-
ning around thirty miles a week for cross 
country pre-season so I guess you could say 
the stars kind of just aligned haha! Since 
Charity Miles is such an easy way to support 
those in need around the world, I hope to 
continue encouraging my friends and team
mates to use it whenever they’re active, as 
well as myself!

For the month of July, we tasked members to create 
posters of endangered animals. Each attendee chose 
their endangered animal and listed ways to help save 
them on colorful digital and handwritten posters. Pic-
tures of the signs (which were emailed in by members 
who completed the project) were collected and put 
in a folder, where they were later posted on our social 
mediamedia accounts. The project was successful because 
members were able to show their creativity through 
freehand and digital posters and were given room to 
choose their animals to help spread awareness. Also, 
since the project needed some research, attendees 
could learn much more about the animals than they 
may have previously known and possible ways to save 
them.them. This project would be good to do again but later 
in the school year when we have more active mem-
bers. This way, we can spread awareness about more 
animals as well as post more posters. In addition, we 
could add a little more to the project-for example 
adding donations, posting their signs around the com-
munity, or even having members create small animal 
models (i.e., like out of paper mache).
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YEARBOOK DISTRIBUTION DAY
D15N | Cheska Hornilla, Upland
This month, Upland Key Club assisted Upland High School’s staff during 
Yearbook &amp; Diploma distribution day, being the first in person event of 
the term. Members started off by helping the yearbook staff hand out year-
books to students in their cars along the service road while maintaining dis-
tance from each other. Later on, members were dispersed to different sta-
tions to help speed up the distribution process. Some relayed student ID’s 
from cars to the library in order to check for any fines or unreturned books 
before proceeding to other stations. Others remained distributing year-
books, whilst the rest were helping the counselors give out diplomas to 
graduated seniors. Being the first in-person event, members got to enjoy the 
presence of each other and their friends as they drove by in the drive 
through distribution process. With the help of Key Club members, students 
and parents were able to receive yearbooks and diplomas in a more time 
efficient manner



SMILECOLOR A SMILE
D16E | Catherine Dao, Northridge
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D19N| Sally Hoang, CAMS

When was the last time you sat down to 
color on a page of artwork? I found 
myself asking this question as I settled 
into my seat with a box of colored pen-
cils and a template of artwork embla-
zoned with the words, “Enjoy Today.” It 
was July 13, and after a long Monday,
I sat down with our division to color in 
templates for children and families in 
need. Smiling up at me was a cheerful 
sun with its rays warming up a butterfly 
fluttering below it among doodles of 
trees. Feeling much like a kid again, I felt 
a rush of giddiness as I reached over to
open the box of colored pencils. Streaming on Zoom on the computer in front 
of me, Avatar: The Last Airbender was playing as we all began to color.
AlthoughAlthough we have been physically apart for so long, the routine of going on 
Zoom to reconnect with our family of koalas has become a source of comfort 
and relaxation! Like Aang and his friends, along with Appa and Momo, we 
koalas stuck together despite all the obstacles we faced. Coloring in the sun 
with our division there with me on Zoom began to warm my heart, and I 
couldn’t help but think of the recipients of our artwork when they would see the 
coloring pages we colored for them! Just like how this event reminded me of
thethe passion and care koalas have for the community and each other, the tem-
plate I colored in reminded me of the joy I would be passing along to children 
and families because it’s nice to remember to, “Enjoy Today!”

For the month of July, CAMS key clubbers 
participated in the Color-A-Smile service 
project. Color-A-Smile service project is to 
distribute cheerful drawings to senior citi-
zens, troops overseas, and anyone in need 
of a smile. This service project was a 
week-long project and almost achieved 80 
serviceservice hours. We are eager to start the new 
school year with more service events and 
meet new pirate penguins from the class of 
2025!



CARDS FOR THE ELDERLY
D04N | Rich Nguyen, Los Amigos
Spare some love for the elderly! It is obvious that in-person interaction with the 
elders would put them in harm’s way due to the coronavirus pandemic. 
Although nothing compares to human interaction or the adrenaline and plea-
sure when meeting new people, making cards for the elderly was the safest 
route. Creating cards for the elderly enables members to embrace their creativ-
ity and contribute to the community in the comfort of their homes. The small 
things do certainly come a long way. Members may have also written positive 
messages including encouragement, puns, and etc. I have made eighteen 
cards that took me fifteen hours in total. I could have created fewer cards and 
earned the same amount of hours, but the more the merrier. I hope my contribu-
tion would allow every single elder to receive a card. Some of my cards have 
encouragement messages including, “You do not have to act your age, so 
forget it and have fun!” and “May your days be filled with all kinds of bright and 
sunny matters!” Another few have cute animal puns including, “You are flappin’ 
amazing!” for the penguin card and “No-bunny compares to you!” for the 
bunny card. Drawing and coloring were incredibly refreshing because they 
paused my ongoing thoughts and placed my body at ease. This was the best 
Key Club service event from July for reasons of enabling my creativity and writ-
ing positive messages for elders while listening to music.
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CHECK US OUT!

@CNHKeyClub          @CNH_KeyClub           CNH Key Club

THANK YOU FOR
READING THIS ISSUE!

The Official CNH
District Newsletter 


